
 
 
 

Press Alert 
 
The Ministry of Finance has appointed Mr. Jabulani Sikhakhane as the new Head of 
Communications and spokesperson for the Ministry and National Treasury. Media queries 
related to the work of the Ministry and department may be directed to Mr. Sikhakhane at: 
 
Jabulani.sikhakhane@treasury.gov.za 
Tel: 012 315 5944 
 
The Ministry welcomes Mr. Sikhakhane to his new position and looks forward to a fruitful 
working relationship.  
 
 
Further queries can also be sent to Kershia Singh at Kershia.singh@treasury.gov.za, or on 
012 315 5819/ 072 623 4608. 
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